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Friday 17th 

March 2023 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates were  
teacher’s own choice. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all! 

 

The winning house this week was St Andrew’s. 

 

 

Dates to remember 

 Tuesday 21st March – St Philip’s 
Maths Day 

 Friday 31st March – 9.10am Easter 
service led by Year 6 

 SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm 

 Monday 17th April - School opens 

Winners of the Golden tickets 
 

 

Year 1 visit  

This week, our Year 1 class visited The Science 
and Industry Museum. The children looked at 
different technology that helped revolutionise 
Manchester. 
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We have had this information from MUFC: 
  
I am just forwarding an opportunity for any of your students to be involved in if they 
wish to during the Easter Half Term on a HAF Camp with the Manchester United 
Foundation at Stretford HS. 
  
Please could you pass the info to your students and their parent/guardians who 
then have to complete the expression of interest form below if they wish to 
attend this free camp: 
  

 Day/Dates of Camp: Monday 3rd April – Thursday 6th April. 
 Where: Stretford Sports Village, M32 0XA. 
 Time: 9:30am-2:00pm. 
 HAF programme: lunch will be provided. 
 Ages: Open to year 3 – year 9 age groups. 
 Link to expression of interest form -

 https://forms.gle/6DSXhC5aM86ueWyg9 
 Deadline for signups is: Wednesday 29th March. 
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